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U.S. Practice and
Policy Routledge
Introduction to
Sociology 2e adheres

to the scope and
sequence of a typical,
one-semester
introductory
sociology course. It
offers comprehensive
coverage of core
concepts, foundational
scholars, and
emerging theories,
which are supported

by a wealth of
engaging learning
materials. The
textbook presents
detailed section
reviews with rich
questions, discussions
that help students
apply their
knowledge, and
features that draw
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learners into the
discipline in
meaningful ways. The
second edition retains
the book's conceptual
organization, aligning
to most courses, and
has been significantly
updated to reflect the
latest research and
provide examples
most relevant to
today's students. In
order to help
instructors transition
to the revised version,
the 2e changes are
described within the
preface. The images
in this textbook are
grayscale. Authors
include: Heather
Griffiths, Nathan
Keirns, Eric Strayer,
Susan Cody-
Rydzewski, Gail
Scaramuzzo, Tommy
Sadler, Sally Vyain,
Jeff Bry, Faye Jones
Aging, Society, and
the Life Course,
Fourth Edition

Routledge
Age at Work
explores the
myriad ways in
which ‘age’ is at
‘work’ across
society,
organizations and
workplaces, with
special focus on
organizations, their
boundaries, and
marginalizing
processes around
age and ageism in
and across these
spaces. The book
examines: How
society operates in
and through age,
and how this
informs the very
existence of
organizations Age-
organization
regimes, age-
organization
boundaries, and

the relationship
between
organizations and
death, and post-
death The
importance of
memory, forgetting
and rememorizing
in re-thinking the
authors’ and
others’ earlier
work Tensions
between seeing age
in terms of later life
and seeing age as
pervasive social
relations. Enriched
with insights from
the authors’ lived
experiences, Age at
Work is a major
and timely
intervention in
studies of age,
work, care and
organizations. Ideal
for students of
Sociology,
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Organizations and
Management,
Social Policy,
Gerontology,
Health and Social
Care, and Social
Work.
An Introduction to
Social Gerontology
Sociology of Aging
"Beautifully written,
erudite, a perfect
balance between
theory and
ethnography. The
narratives are
wonderful."—E.
Valentine Daniel,
author of Charred
Lullabies "No book in
medical anthropology
matches No Aging in
India in its
extraordinary
richness of
ethnographic detail.
A feast of stories,
lives, and theory--it
contains such a
thickness of social
experience that the

reader feels he or she
has become a part of
India's local worlds.
Lawrence Cohen has
written one of the
finest ethnographic
monographs I have
read. A triumph of
field research and
writing, this book will,
I feel sure, set the
standard for the next
wave of ethnographies
in medical anthropolo
gy."—Arthur
Kleinman, author of
Writing at the Margin
Quantitative
,
Qualitative,
and Mixed
Methods SAGE
`Ageing in
Society
brings forth
exciting new
questions,
fresh perspe
ctives, and
a necessary

critical
approach to
key issues -
this is
indeed an
authoritativ
e
introduction
. The
authors not
only have
made
significant
contribution
s to
gerontology,
but offer
the reader c
onsideration
s for what
could be,
not just
what is, the
design of
old age in
society. The
book will
inform
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students in
ways that so
many texts
in the area,
satisfied
with
comfortable
bromides, do
not' - Jaber
Gubrium,
Editor of
Journal of
Aging
Studies,
University
of Missouri-
Columbia
`This
completely
revised
Third
Edition of
Ageing in
Society
presents one
of the most
comprehensiv
e pictures

of ageing
today.
Emphasising
the dual
processes of
ageing
societies
and the
experience
of ageing,
the book
offers the
reader -
student or
researcher
alike -
cogent
discussions
of the most
up to date
perspectives
and evidence
available.
The
contributors
are all
leading
experts in

their fields
- comprising
a range of
important
disciplines
as they
apply to
ageing.
Ageing in
Society is a
cutting edge
text on one
of the most
important
subjects
facing the
modern world
- a must for
all students
of ageing' -
Mike Bury,
Emeritus
Professor of
Sociology,
University
of London
`The Third
Edition of
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the
comprehensiv
e textbook
Ageing in
Society
extends its
scope to
include
continental
Europe,
allowing
broader as
well as
deeper
insights
into recent
trends in
gerontology.
Gerontologis
ts and
practitioner
s are urged
not to stop
reading
before they
have reached
the
insightful

last chapter
"Ageing into
the
future"!' -
Professor
Dorly Deeg, 
Editor-in-
Chief
European
Journal of
Ageing The
Third
Edition of
this popular
and widely-
used text
provides a
comprehensiv
e
introduction
to the study
of ageing,
exploring
the key
theories,
concepts and
methods
which the

behavioural
and social
sciences
contribute
to the
subject.
Thoroughly
revised and
updated,
Ageing in
Society
reflects new
trends in
gerontology,
incorporatin
g recent
developments
in theory
and research
as well as
major
internationa
l and interd
isciplinary
perspectives
. A new
chapter on
cognitive
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ageing has
been added
and key
themes, such
as social
protection,
retirement,
health and
illness, and
cultural
images of
old age are
also
critically
examined.
Ageing in
Society was
developed by
the British
Society of
Gerontology
to fulfil
the need for
an
authoritativ
e
introduction
to social

gerontology.
As such, it
is an ideal
resource for
students and
lecturers in
the social
and
behavioural
sciences, as
well as for
students and
practitioner
s in health
and social
care.
The Sociology
of Aging and the
Aged SAGE
Current
demographic
developments
and change due
to long life
expectancies,
low birth rates,
changing family
structures, and
economic and

political crises
causing
migration and
flight are having
a significant
impact on
intergenerational
relationships,
the social
welfare system,
the job market
and what elderly
people (can)
expect from
their retirement
and
environment.
The socio-
political
relevance of the
categories of
‘age’ and
‘ageing’ have
been increasing
and gaining
much attention
within different
scholarly fields.
However, none
of the efforts to
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identify age-
related diseases
or the processes
of ageing in
order to develop
suitable
strategies for
prevention and
therapy have
had any effect
on the fact that
attitudes against
the elderly are
based on
patterns that are
determined by
parameters that
or not biological
or sociological:
age(ing) is also
a cultural fact.
This book
reveals the
importance of
cultural factors
in order to build
a framework for
analyzing and
understanding
cultural

constructions of
ageing, bringing
together
scholarly
discourses from
the arts and
humanities as
well as social,
medical and
psychological
fields of study.
The
contributions
pave the way for
new strategies
of caring for
elderly people.

A Different
Approach to
Old Age and
Aging Springer
Publishing
Company
Given the 2006
GREAT GERO
NTOLOGY
AWARD for
outstanding
contribution to

gerontological
research by the
Swedish
Gerontological
Society
Received a
VALUE
GROUND
AWARD from
the journal
Aldreomsorg
(Old Age Care)
Expanding upon
his earlier
writings, Dr.
Tornstam's
latest book
explores the
need for new
theories in
gerontology
and sets the
stage for the
development of
his theory of ge
rotranscendenc
e. This theory
was developed
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to address what
the author sees
as a perpetual
mismatch
between
present
theories in
social
gerontology
and existing
empirical data.
The
development
towards gerotr
anscendence
can involve
some
overlooked
developmental
changes that
are related to
increased life
satisfaction, as
self-described
by individuals.
The gerotransc
endent
individual

typically
experiences a
redefinition of
the Self and of
relationships to
others and a
new
understanding
of fundamental
existential
questions: The
individual
becomes less
self-occupied
and at the same
time more
selective in the
choice of social
and other
activities.
There is an
increased
feeling of
affinity with
past
generations and
a decreased
interest in

superfluous
social
interaction.
The individual
might also
experience a
decrease in
interest in
material things
and a greater
need for
solitary
"meditation.�
Positive
solitude
becomes more
important.
There is also
often a feeling
of cosmic
communion
with the spirit
of the universe,
and a
redefinition of
time, space, life
and death. Gero
transcendence
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does NOT imply
any state of
withdrawal or
disengagement,
as sometimes
erroneously
believed. It is
not the old
disengagement
theory in new
disguise.
Rather, it is a
theory that
describes a
developmental
pattern beyond
the old dualism
of activity and
disengagement.
The author
supports his
theory with
insightful
qualitative in-
depth
interviews with
older persons
and quantitative

studies. In
addition,
Tornstam
illustrates the
practical
implications of
the theory of g
erotranscenden
ce for
professionals
working with
older adults in
care settings. A
useful
Appendix
contains
suggestions of
how to
facilitate
personal
development
toward gerotra
nscendence.
For Further
Information,
Please Click
Here!
Social Policy and

Aging Univ of
California Press
Sociology of
AgingHoughton
MifflinHandbook
of Sociology of
AgingSpringer
Science &
Business Media
Theories and
Concepts SAGE
Publications
Senior citizens
face a gauntlet of
physical,
psychological,
and social
hurdles. But do
disadvantages
accumulated over
a lifetime make
the final years
especially
difficult for some
people? Or does
the quality of life
among poor and
affluent seniors
converge? Corey
Abramson
investigates
whether lifelong
inequality
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structures the
lives of the
elderly.

Family Ties
and Aging
Routledge
The aging of
the population
of the United
States is
occurring at a
time of major
economic and
social changes.
These
economic
changes
include
consideration
of increases in
the age of
eligibility for
Social Security
and Medicare
and possible
changes in
benefit levels.
Furthermore,

changes in the
social context
in which older
individuals and
families
function may
well affect the
nature of key
social
relationships
and institutions
that define the
environment
for older
persons.
Sociology
offers a
knowledge
base, a number
of useful
analytic
approaches and
tools, and
unique
theoretical
perspectives
that can
facilitate

understanding
of these
demographic,
economic, and
social changes
and, to the
extent possible,
their causes,
consequences
and
implications.
The Future of
the Sociology
of Aging: An
Agenda for
Action
evaluates the
recent
contributions of
social
demography,
social
epidemiology
and sociology
to the study of
aging and
identifies
promising new
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research
directions in
these sub-
fields. Included
in this study
are nine papers
prepared by
experts in
sociology,
demography,
social
genomics,
public health,
and other
fields, that
highlight the
broad array of
tools and
perspectives
that can
provide the
basis for
further
advancing the
understanding
of aging
processes in
ways that can

inform policy.
This report
discusses the
role of
sociology in
what is a wide-
ranging and
diverse field of
study; a
proposed three-
dimensional
conceptual
model for
studying social
processes in
aging over the
life cycle; a
review of
existing
databases, data
needs and
opportunities,
primarily in the
area of
measurement
of
interhousehold
and intergenera

tional
transmission of
resources,
biomarkers and
biosocial
interactions;
and a summary
of roadblocks
and bridges to t
ransdisciplinary
research that
will affect the
future
directions of
the field of
sociology of
aging.
Ageing and
Technology
National
Academies Press
The population of
the United States
is growing
inexorably older.
With birth rates
historically low
and life
expectancy
continuing to rise,
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the age
distribution of the
population in the
United States is
growing steadily
older. This
demographic shift
is occurring at a
time of major
economic and
social changes,
which have
important
implications for
the growing
elderly population.
Other changes,
such as the move
away from
defined-benefit
toward defined-
contribution
retirement plans,
changes in some
corporate and
municipal pension
plans as a result
of market
pressures, and
the 2008 financial
crisis precipitated
by the crash of
the housing

market, all have
economic
implications for
older people.
They are also
likely to make it
more difficult for
certain groups of
future retirees to
find their
retirements at the
level that they
had planned and
would like. To
deal effectively
with the
challenges
created by
population aging,
it is vital to first
understand these
demographic,
economic, and
social changes
and, to the extent
possible, their
causes,
consequences,
and implications.
Sociology offers a
knowledge base, a
number of useful
analytic

approaches and
tools, and unique
theoretical
perspectives that
can be important
aids to this task.
The Panel on New
Directions in
Social
Demography,
Social
Epidemiology, and
the Sociology of
Aging was
established in
August 2010
under the
auspices of the
Committee on
Population of the
National Research
Council to prepare
a report that
evaluates the
recent
contributions of
social
demography,
social
epidemiology, and
sociology to the
study of aging and
seeks to identify
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promising new
research in these
fields.
Perspectives on
the Future of the
Sociology of
Aging provides
candid and critical
comments that
will assist the
institution in
making the final
published volume
as sound as
possible and to
ensure that the
volume meets
institutional
standards for
objectivity,
evidence, and
responsiveness to
the study charge.
The New
Sociology of
Ageing
Transaction Pub
The dominant
narratives of both
science and
popular culture
typically define
aging and human

development as
self-contained
individual matters,
failing to
recognize the
degree to which
they are shaped
by experiential
and contextual
contingencies.
Our
understandings of
age are thereby
"boxed in" and
constricted by
assumptions of
"normality" and
naturalness that
limit our
capacities to
explore possible
alternative
experiences of
development and
aging, and the
conditions – both
individual and
social – that might
foster such
experiences.
Combining
foundational
principles of

critical social
science with
recent
breakthroughs in
research across
disciplines
ranging from
biology to
economics, this
book offers a
scientifically and
humanly
expanded
landscape for
apprehending the
life course.
Rejecting familiar
but false
dichotomies such
as "nature vs.
nurture" and
"structure vs.
agency", it
clarifies the
organismic
fundamentals that
make the actual
content of
experience so
centrally
important in age
and development,
and it also
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explores why
attention to these
fundamentals has
been so resisted
in studies of
individuals and
individual change,
and in policy and
practice as well.
In presenting the
basic principles
and reviewing the
current state of
knowledge, Dale
Dannefer
introduces multi-
levelled social
processes that
shape human
development and
aging over the life
course and age as
a cultural
phenomenon –
organizing his
approach around
three key
frontiers of
inquiry that each
invite a vigorous
exercise of
sociological
imagination: the

Social-Structural
Frontier, the
Biosocial Frontier
and the Critical-
Reflexive
Frontier.

Houghton
Mifflin
This
provocative,
intellectually
charged
treatise serves
as a concise
introduction to
emancipatory
gerontology,
examining
multiple
dimensions of
persistent and
hotly debated
topics around
aging, the life
course, the
roles of power,
politics and
partisanship,
culture,

economics, and 
communication
s. Critical
perspectives
are presented
as definitions
for reader
understanding,
with links to
concepts of
identity,
knowledge
construction,
social
networks,
social
movements,
and
inequalities.
With today’s
intensifying
concentration
of wealth and
corporatization,
precarity is the
fate for
growing
numbers of the

Page 14/23 April, 26 2024

The Sociology Of Aging A Social Problems Perspective Paperback 



 

world’s
population. Inte
rsectionality as
an analytic
concept offers
a new
appreciation of
how social
advantage and
disadvantage
accumulate,
and how
constructions
of race,
ethnicity, class,
ability, and
gender
influence aging.
The book’s
entries offer a
bibliographic
compendium,
crediting the
salience of
early
pioneering
theorists and
locating these

within the
cutting-edge of
research
(social,
behavioral,
policy, and gen
e–environment
sciences) that
currently
advances our
understandings
of human
development,
trauma, and
resilience.
Accompanying
these
foundations are
theories of
resistance for
advancing
human rights
and the dignity
of marginalized
populations.
Selected
Readings SAGE
The nature of

health in later
life has
conventionally
been studied
from two
perspectives.
Medical
sociologists
have focused on
the failing body,
chronic illness,
infirmity and
mortality, while
social
gerontologists
on the other
hand have
focused on the
epidemiology of
old age and
health and social
policy. By
examining these
perspectives,
Higgs and Jones
show how both
standpoints have
a restricted
sense of
contemporary
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ageing which has
prevented an
understanding of
the way in which
health in later
life has changed.
In the book, the
authors point out
that the current
debates on
longevity and
disability are
being
transformed by
the emergence
of a fitter and
healthier older
population. This
third age -
where fitness
and participation
are valorised –
leads to the
increasing
salience of
issues such as
bodily control,
age-denial and
anti-ageing
medicine. By

discussing the
key issue of old
age versus
ageing, the
authors examine
the prospect of a
new sociology –
a sociology of
health in later
life. Medical
Sociology and
Old Age is
essential reading
for all students
and researchers
of medical
sociology and
gerontology and
for anyone
concerned with
the challenge of
ageing
populations in
the twenty-first
century. This
book is essential
reading for all
students and
researchers of
medical

sociology and
gerontology.
Age and the
Reach of
Sociological
Imagination
Routledge
Newly revised
and updated, this
classic text
examines the
impact of social
forces on the
aging process. It
considers aging
from personal,
family,
community,
societal, and
global
perspectives.
The sixth edition
reflects
significant
changes in the
field of social
gerontology. It
delves deeply
into the life
course paradigm
to demonstrate
how aging
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experiences are
shaped by
individuals’; pasts
and by a sweeping
range of social
factors. It uses a
diversity, equity,
and inclusion lens
to underscore
how social and
economic
advantages and
disadvantages can
accumulate with
aging. Chapters
reflect the
richness and
complexity of
family life, work
and retirement,
health, and
community
engagement. The
book addresses
landmark changes
in laws and
policies and
highlights
innovative
developments to
enhance the
independence of
elders. It

emphasizes what
an aging society
means for people
of all ages and
generations, and
the causes and
consequences of
pervasive ageism.
Provocative
essays explore
contemporary
ethical, legal, and
social issues.
Especially written
for courses in
social gerontology
and sociology of
aging, the book is
also valuable for
curricula in social
work, allied
health, and the
ever-growing
range of
disciplines and
professions that
are affected by
individual and
population aging.
The sixth edition
offers several
new features to
enhance the

teaching and
learning
experiences,
including Stop and
Think boxes to
foster curiosity,
critical thinking,
and personal
connections to the
ideas; bullet-point
summaries to
reinforce chapter
takeaways; and an
updated and
expanded
Instructor’s
Manual. Purchase
includes digital
access for use on
most mobile
devices or
computers. New
to the Sixth
Edition: Draws
attention to the
influence of the
life course on
aging Discusses
how aging impacts
people of all ages
and generations
Explores what the
changing
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behaviors and
attitudes of
younger cohorts
might mean for
the future of aging
Leverages a
diversity, equity,
and inclusion lens
to understand
variability and
inequality in aging
Provides updated
knowledge about
family life, work
and retirement,
health, community
engagement, and
ageism Highlights
landmark changes
in laws and
policies that affect
aging, such as
evolving health
care policies and
laws related to
intergenerational
obligations
Describes
innovative models
and interventions
to enhance the
independence and
integration of

elders in their
communities
Incorporates new
content and
provocative
essays on
contemporary
ethical, legal, and
social issues Key
Features:
Presents
information in
straightforward,
engaging prose
that seamlessly
integrates bodies
of evidence
Highlights how
aging is often a
shared experience
resulting from
interactions with a
complex set of
social forces
Demonstrates
how the aging of
individuals and
entire generations
occurs within
layers of social
context Probes
causes of
variability and

inequality in aging
across social
categories
Reveals the
presence and
consequences of
ageism for
individuals and
societies Looks in-
depth at aging in
America with an
eye to a global
context
Introduces and
applies
contemporary
theories of aging
to specific topics
to demonstrate
their utility for
aging science and
practice

Perspectives
on the Future
of the
Sociology of
Aging Springer
Publishing
Company
"At last: a book
that melds
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research on
family ties in
later life
inclusively.
Connidis' book
is not simply a
research
compendium
but a
theoretical
synthesis of
value to both
scholars and
students.
Connidis' clear
writing style
makes it an
excellent
choice for
students... I
recommend
this book both
to teachers and
researchers in
the areas of
family and
aging." --
JOURNAL OF

MARRIAGE
AND THE
FAMILY
Presenting a
broad
examination of
the issues
surrounding
family ties and
aging, this
advances
textbook
provides an
integrated and
thorough
representation
of current
research in the
field. Whereas
book on
families and
aging have
traditionally
focused on ties
to a spouse and
to children and
grandchildren,
Connidis's

coverage is
more extensive
and more
reflective of
contemporary
society. She
includes groups
and
relationships
that have
typically been
neglected, such
as single,
divorced, and
childless older
people and
their family
relationships,
as well as
sibling
relationships
among the
elderly, live-in
partnerships
not formalized
by marriage,
and the family
ties forged by
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gays and
lesbians over
their life
course. Family
Ties and Aging
weaves the
vast range of
information we
now have about
the many
facets of family
relationships
and aging into a
critical,
comprehensive,
and integrated
whole.
Perspectives
and Theories of
Social
Innovation for
Ageing
Population
SAGE
The Handbook
of Sociology of
Aging is the
most
comprehensive,

engaging, and up-
to-date
treatment of
developments
within the field
over the past 30
years. The
volume
represents an
indispensable
source of the
freshest and
highest standard
scholarship for
scholars, policy
makers, and
aging
professionals
alike. The
Handbook of
Sociology of
Aging contains
45 far-reaching
chapters,
authored by
nearly 80 of the
most renowned
experts, on the
most pressing
topics related to

aging today. With
its recurring
attention to the
social forces
that shape
human aging,
and the social
consequences
and policy
implications of
it, the contents
will be of
interest to
everyone who
cares about what
aging means for
individuals,
families, and
societies. The
chapters of the
Handbook of
Sociology of
Aging illustrate
the field’s
extraordinary
breadth and
depth, which has
never before
been
represented in a
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single volume.
Its contributions
address topics
that range from
foundational
matters, such as
classic and
contemporary
theories and
methods, to
topics of
longstanding and
emergent
interest, such as
social diversity
and inequalities,
social
relationships,
social
institutions,
economies and
governments,
social
vulnerabilities,
public health,
and care
arrangements.
The volume
closes with a set
of personal

essays by senior
scholars who
share their
experiences and
hopes for the
field, and an
essay by the
editors that
provides a
roadmap for the
decade ahead.
The Handbook
of Sociology of
Aging
showcases the
very best that
sociology has to
offer the study
of human aging.
No Aging in
India National
Academies
Press
The booming
increase of the
senior
population has
become a social
phenomenon
and a challenge

to our societies,
and
technological
advances have
undoubtedly
contributed to
improve the
lives of elderly
citizens in
numerous
aspects. In
current debates
on technology,
however, the
≫human
factor≪ is often
largely ignored.
The ageing
individual is
rather seen as a
malfunctioning
machine whose
deficiencies
must be
diagnosed or as
a set of
limitations to be
overcome by
means of
technological
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devices. This
volume aims at
focusing on the
perspective of
human beings
deriving from
the development
and use of
technology: this
change of
perspective -
taking the human
being and not
technology first
- may help us to
become more
sensitive to the
ambivalences
involved in the
interaction
between humans
and technology,
as well as to
adapt
technologies to
the people that
created the need
for its existence,
thus contributing
to improve the

quality of life of
senior citizens.
Understanding
Aging and
Diversity Nova
Science
Publishers
Three-quarters
of deaths in the
U.S. today occur
to people over
the age of 65,
following
chronic illness.
This new
experience of
"predictable
death" has
important
consequences
for the ways in
which societies
structure their
health care
systems, laws,
and labor
markets. Dying
in Old Age: U.S.
Practice and
Policy applies a

sociological lens
to the end of
life, exploring
how macrosocial
systems and
social
inequalities
interact to affect
individual
experiences of
death in the
United States.
Using data from
the National
Health and
Aging Trends
Study and Pew
Research Center
Survey of Aging
and Longevity,
this book argues
that predictable
death influences
the entire life
course and
works to
generate greater
social
disparities. The
volume is
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divided into
sections
exploring
demography, the
circumstances of
dying people,
and public policy
affecting dying
people and their
families. In
exploring these
interconnected
factors, the
author also
proposes means
of making "bad
death" an
avoidable event.
As one of the
first books to
explore the
social
consequences of
end of life
practice, Dying
in Old Age will
be of great
interest to
graduate and
advanced

undergraduate
students in
sociology, social
work, and public
health, as well
as scholars and
policymakers in
these areas.
Medical
Sociology and
Old Age
Harvard
University
Press
Series: a href="
http://www.oupc
anada.com/tcs/"
Themes in
Canadian
Sociology/aThis
concise
introduction to
the study of
aging challenges
students to
think critically
about key topics
in the field such
as the aging of
populations in

Canada and
around the
world, the status
of aging peoples
and ageism, and
the social
participation of
older adults.
Ageing in Society
Routledge
This edition
details the impact
of societal forces
on the aging
process. Fully
reorganized with
the addition of
new materials,
the book focuses
on the diversity
of the older
population,
examining it from
macro/micro
perspectives to
understand aging
and the life
course as a social
phenomenon.--[b
ook cover]
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